
Weekly update:  
What a lovely week back after the half term holiday. We are pleased to welcome all the pupils 
back and hope that you all had a lovely rest. 
This week we have been trialling additional options for the pupils that they have suggested. We 
have found that the pupils have really enjoyed these additional options as next  week the tutors 
will send out the timetables with the definitive choices for the end of the academic year.  
We are also working hard on the plans for next year. We aim to keep things consistent for pu-
pils and will keep you updated.   
Have a lovely weekend!  

Kate Jasper  

Other information:  
 
Just as a reminder we are a NO NUT School, 
we have a number of pupils who have allergies, 
this includes for some pupils, coconut allergy, 
please be mindful of pupils using sprays or body 
lotions as they can be sensitive to this. 
 
 

Word aware 
 
We have introduced Word Aware at 
school. We pick a word a week and ex-
plore its meaning to extend vocabulary 
and to develop understanding of more 
complex words.  
Next weeks word will be Welcome 

Dates for your diary:- 
 
• Forest school—Thursday mornings– please send dry clothes for wet weather and water 

for those warm days.  
• Boundless Outdoors–Monday Mornings (parents will be contacted) 
 
Upcoming:  
• Heartstart Training 21st June  
• Cricket festival 25th June  
• 14th June 2024 Royal Three Counties Show  
 

Date: June 7th 2024 

 Key Information : 
Next Friday 14th June, we are taking the pupils from the school to the Royal Three counties 
show at Malvern Show. . 
We would like to take this time to say a huge THANK YOU to Ms Edwards for making this all 
happen for us. We are very grateful for the opportunity and the pupils are really excited to be 
going. We will let you know how we get on!  
 Please see the attached letter with further information.  


